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Beth Petrich

From: Graham Byrd
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 9:17 AM
To: Beth Petrich
Subject: Schnell Existing Tank

After reviewing the site plan and the Operations Permit, it appears that the proposed storage building will not interfere 
with system or repair. We will not have to review this. GHB. 
 
 
Graham H. Byrd R.E.H.S 
Environmental Health Supervisor 
Harnett County Department of Public Health 
910-893-7547 
 


